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27 July 2017
Crossrail 2 Ref: CR2-1012-2017 {(Updated Response)

Dear David,

2016/6814/P Maria Fidelis School, 34 Phoenix Road and 1-39 Drummond Crescent,
London, NW1 1TA

Details pursuant to Condition 20 (design and construction method statements) of planning permission ref.
2016/3476/P, dated 01/12/2018, for the demolition of the existing school buildings and erection of a new part two,
part three, part four-storey 5 form entry secondary school (1,050 pupils including 300 16+) with associated
landscaping, flood-lit multi-use games area (MUGA), cycle parking and servicing.

Transport for London administers the Crossrail 2 {CR2) Safeguarding Direction made by
the Secretary of State for Transport on 24 March 2015.

Please note that further to the letter, ref CR2-1012-17 dated 26 June 2017, Crossrail 2
has now received and reviewed all of the information required and is happy to
recommend to the local planning authority the full release of Condition 20 of planning
permission ref. 2016/3476/P dated 01/12/2016.

In addition, the latest project developments can be found on the Crossrail 2 website
www.crossrail2.co.uk , which is updated on a regular basis.

| hope this information is helpful, but if you require any further information or
assistance then please feel free to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team on 0343
222 1155, or by email to Crossrail2@tfl.gov.uk

Yours sincerel

Michael Johnson
Safeguarding Manager
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